
In The News… 

                                                

 
"Loving to learn as we build friendship and faith" 

 

 
 

You are their World Changer! 
Our second World Changer lunch was another great success with every child having at least one special guest 
to stay for lunch – we are so pleased with the support these events have received.  Next week sees Giraffe 
class (Year 2) inviting their significant adults in for a roast.  

 

Stay and Read 
Thank you for joining us for our ‘stay and read’ sessions this week – we plan to organise another one soon!   

 

Votes for Women!  
100 years ago on 6th February 1918, an important law was passed which changed the UK forever…. Women 
were given the right vote (although this didn’t yet include all women!). To celebrate this anniversary, we will be 
exploring this in school next week through our collective worships and lessons.  

 

Key Stage 2 Parents/Carers… 
Several pupils in Key Stage 2 do not bring water bottles to school and despite several reminders and advice 
not to, share bottles or dirty cups with their friends. We are working really hard with pupils to reduce the spread 
of germs and bugs this winter and we strongly recommend children bring in their own water bottle from home. 
We are happy to lend children cups on the occasions they forget bottles but they should not pick up and use 
dirty cups or bottles belonging to others – please could you repeat this reminder with them too! 

 

Slime! 
Please could you remind pupils not to bring in toys/items from home unless arranged with their teacher for 
show and tell or topic presentations. The latest craze is slime… and despite being lots of fun to play with, it 
should be left at home.  

 

Lunchtime Vacancies  
If anyone would be interested in 6 MDSA hours, Monday to Thursday (start date to be agreed) please speak to 
the school office. Closing date for applications is Monday 5th February.  

 

Communications Home                  Copies of letters are available on the website 
 
 
 

Year group Content Date of event 

Year 5 and 6 Bike ability  Either 5th/6th March or 12th/13th March 

Year R Wellie walk Monday 5th February  

Year 5 and 6 Kidzania trip! Friday 23rd March 

 

 
 

Yours sincerely  

 

Mrs Weavers,  

Headteacher 

FOSSP notices  email: fossp2@gmail.com      Text: 07704 917418 

 Wed 7/2/18 – Buy your tickets every morning from The Nest. We need helpers and song requests. 

 Thu 22/2/18 – FoSSP meeting at 7.30pm in the mobile. Why not give us a go? 

 Wed 28/2/18 - Bag2school – collection Wed 28th Feb. Clothes, linens, soft toys, paired shoes and 
handbags all accepted.  Please have a clear out to raise funds for school. 

 Fri 16/3/18 – Quiz and chips night. Book the babysitter! 

 100 Club needs more members … be in it to win it! £8 for the rest of the year. Come to the office to join. 

 Second hand school uniform – on sale via the mobile.  Please donate any dresses, trousers, school PE 
tops, jumpers and cardigans to FoSSP. 

 If you are having a clear out, we would love any good quality books, CDs and DVDs.  Thank you. 
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